
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Member, 
 

The HARVEIAN Society’S Christmas LUNCHEON will be 

held at Lettsom House on WEDNESDAY 15 December 2021 

 

1230  ‘BUBBLy’ Reception 

1300  CHRISTMAS LUNCH 

 

Dress – day suit/ladies equivalent (FESTIVE ACCESSORIES PERMITTED!) 

 

£55.00 per person  

 

The Harveian Society Christmas Party will be a Luncheon held at Lettsom House. It is hoped that 

this will be popular with members as it should mean a relaxed atmosphere and reduced anxiety about 

travelling home late in the evening. 

Those who wish to attend are requested to complete the proforma below and return it together with 

their remittance by Wednesday 8th December.  There are a maximum of 60 places so the usual limit 

of one guest per Member initially applies so please respond early.  We will operate a waiting list for 

extra guests. 

 

Yours sincerely,  
Philip Ind 

President 

................................................................................................................................................. 

To: The Exec Sec, The Harveian Society of London, Lettsom House, 11 Chandos Street, London 

W1G 9EB (Tel: 020 7580 1043,  email: harveiansoclondon@btconnect.com) 

I/We* would like to join the Christmas Party on Wednesday 15th December 2021: 

Name of Member ......................................................................................................... 

Name of guest ............................................................................................................      

I enclose a cheque payable to The Harveian Society of London for £55/£110 

Special dietary requirements ......................................................................... 

Contact no/email ...........................................................................................  

If you would like to pay for your lunch by bank transfer the details are as follows: Barclays Bank, 

Sort Code 20 71 74 Acct 30152145. Please ensure that the reference states your name and that you 

send an email confirming that you wish to attend together with the name of any guest you might wish 

to bring. 
 

NOTE – DUE TO THE NATURE OF THE MEAL, IT WILL NOT BE POSSIBLE TO ACCEPT EXTRA 

NUMBERS ON THE MONDAY – WED 8th DEC IS A FIXED DEADLINE. 

 


